
     28 April 2022 

 

Excellency,  

 

We have the honour of addressing you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the Intergovernmental 

Negotiations on Security Council Reform (IGN).  

 

We would like to express our gratitude to H.E. Mr. Abdulla Shahid, President of the 76th session of 

the General Assembly, for entrusting us with the honour and privilege to co-chair this important 

process. We also thank Member States for their valuable contributions, constructive spirit, 

cooperation, and support over the course of this year’s session.  

 

Throughout the IGN GA 76th session, our work has been guided by the principles of inclusion and 

transparency. Furthermore, 
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divergence. We trust that the document will serve as a useful basis for taking the Intergovernmental 

Negotiations on Security Council Reform forward during the 77th session.  


